REF: Licensing application (Sarah Gledhill)

Variation of the club premises certificate for Shaw Cricket Club, Mark Lane, Shaw0L2 8QG

Dear Licencing,

I am writing against the application above on the below ground



Public Nuisance:

My life is being impacted due to the issues already with the licence the club has now as the people using the club bar are not leaving the club until the early hours of the morning.

I can't sleep or have my windows open due to the loud music which is played outside until late into the night and past midnight.

This is impacting on my sleep.

Taxis are picking up people drinking at the club at the end of the lane on Hampden Road, Mark Lane, and Mill brook and when they are waiting for taxis you can her loud shouting and glasses being smashed.

This has started to cause me stress and is impacting on my quality of life.

I'm feeling nervous in my own home and vulnerable when you hear the glass smashing and shouting etc.

I'm also worried that this will encourage people from all other areas to come to the club for late night drinking causing security and safety concerns.

Crime and Disorder:

With the licence at present, we are regularly woken up by noise, shouting, swearing, smashing of glasses.

We have had people from the club urinating up the fence panels of neighbours' gardens, running around the streets shouting at 1am in the morning!!

We are going to have an increase in this anti-social behaviour and disturbance in the early hours of the morning if they get this late licence.

We have many elderly residents who live around the area and this makes them feel very vulnerable and frightened because of the anti-social behaviour.

Public Safety:

am concerned for my quality of life if this application is passed.

I am concerned for the vulnerable, elderly neighbours.

We are already suffering from the behaviour of those using the club bar and the lack of management of the licence the club already hold.

My whole family are being impacted by loud music into the early hours, loud talking and shouting, anti-social behaviour and are worrying about our home's security.

Kindest Regards

Nadine Burton

24 Clough Road

Shaw

Oldham